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FEBRUARY  2005

President’s Patter 

Hello Ladies,

2005 is well and truly here!  S&SOW Committee is madly running around getting ready for IWD.  Special Committee for Area 7 Workshop are madly running around to get ready for May too.

If you want to be involved, please put your hand up and help out, there is plenty to do.

IWD 8th MARCH, 2005 

Organisation of IWD 2005 is well and truly underway.  Marilyn and team, along with the Breaky Club, are doing a fabulous job. 

We will be having a working bee at Isaco on Sunday, 27th February – 10am – this is to organise the table decorations.  So if you wanna get down and dirty, ie just get involved, come along and help at the working bee.

Tickets are on sale now for IWD!  Margot, at Nature’s Health Barn, and moi at Isaco have them for sale now.  If you come and buy your tickets quickly, you will get great seats.  So hurry in and book ‘em.  Cost is $40 a seat (Tables of 10).

We are having an IWD meeting today, Monday 7th February at Isaco – time is 6pm.  All those interested parties, please attend.

 AREA 7 WORKSHOP !

Well, our special committee from the Breaky Club and Dinner Club are organising well.  We have that many control freaks on the Committee, Area 7 Workshop is bound to be a success.

Dates for Area 7 Workshop  30th April, 1st May.  

Alice, don’t forget you are our Keynote Speaker.

Next meeting will be at Isaco on Wednesday, 9th February at 5.30pm.  All those who said they’d get involved, please come along.  Your input is essential.

See you on the 9th February.  All those with jobs, please make sure you have your info ready!!  Ta

 FEBRUARY MEETING – 16TH FEBRUARY

We’re back to regular meetings at Terrace Gardens now.  Your attendance is a must to keep up on all the info for IWD and Area 7 Workshop.  Sonja’s bound to have a great dinner organised (as usual), so turn up and enjoy Zany Zonta Fun!

I, unfortunately, will not be there, and am leaving you in the President of Vice’s capable hands.  Remember, English Michele, English!

That’s all for now!  

ZONTA ON!!

Linda Harrison

El Presidente.

OUR BIRTHDAY GIRL THIS MONTH IS

Linda Harrison

24th February

HAPPY BIRTHDAY!!

NEWSLETTER SUBMISSIONS

Any submissions for Newsletter, must be in 

Wednesday 2nd March

(first Wednesday of every month)

email: terracegardens@bigpond.com

Thought for the Month

Life is an opportunity and not an obligation.

The Tao of Leadership

February Meeting

Wednesday, 16th Feb

Terrace Gardens

7pm

“COFFEE CONVERSATIONS”

HIGHLIGHTS OF OUR MEMBERS’ PERSONAL LIVES

Well Ladies, I would like to welcome you all back to a fantastic New Year in Zonta full of fun, laughter and especially the fellowship the Mount Isans Zonta’s are known for. 

I have some exciting news to share. After years of talking about it Nigel & Shannon Ward decided to seize the moment and are expecting a baby in early spring. Apart from feeling a little queasy, Shannon is very excited and yes Ladies there is a 10 year age gap but Shannon is young and healthy and has a great support system in her family and of course her Zonta family.  Proud Grandmother Cherry (after the initial shock) couldn’t be happier. Cherry has just come back from her trip to New Zealand and has written a few lines to let us know how it went. I look forward to seeing you all again at the next meeting.

Take care. Liz  

Cherry’s Trip – A very condensed version. 

Mel and I really felt the heat here last week after a wonderful two weeks in “the land of the long white cloud.” (Don’t mind if I boast) We landed in Dunedin in rain, fog and 10degrees.  It was heavenly. Of course the locals were disgusted with the lack of summer but we made the best of it, sightseeing in the rain.  (Camera well protected of course!!)  We were fortunate in having a friend in Invercargill plan the trip for us in detail down to accommodation, car hire and ferry transfers.  It saved us a lot of time and just as well as we found ourselves driving into our destination motel at 9 0’clock some nights. Lucky for us it didn’t get dark until 11pm, so we made the most of every daylight minute.  Restful it wasn’t, however it was certainly exciting as we crisscrossed our way from the bottom most tip of the South Island.  Luckily the weather was unusual, as snow was still in evidence everywhere and we could even touch it on the road to Milford Sound.  The locals told us it is usually long gone by December.  It made for some great photography moments, which I will be happy to bore you with at the first opportunity. 

We gave the Bungy jump. Hang gliding, Rock climbing exploits a big miss and I wasn’t even tempted to jump off the side of the Sky City Needle on the end of a wire in Auckland at our hotel – give me a camera and call me dull (and happy)

We found both Islands fascinating.  From the mini avalanche we witnessed at Mount Cook to the Thermal Regions of Rotorua (which our Maori guide Chris, told us acted up badly a few weeks before the Tsunami and are still not back to normal!!!) we found it a beautiful land of contrasts and look forward to returning one day to see the 90% of it that we missed in our hurried two week dash from Dunedin to Auckland. We would heartily recommend a New Zealand holiday. 
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